

Golf Manor Mayor to Honor Healthcare Professionals

Please Contact Us If YOU Are A Healthcare Worker Who Was On Active Duty During the Pandemic.

At the July 12,2021 7:30 PM meeting of the Golf Manor Village Council, Mayor Stefan Densmore will be issuing a proclamation honoring all the healthcare professionals who served during the pandemic. The Mayor would like to specifically mention all healthcare professionals living in Golf Manor by name for their service during these unprecedented times.

The Mayor does not want to leave anyone out in the acknowledgement of the community's gratitude for these individuals' service, so please CONTACT us at *s.densmore@golfmano-roh.gov* if you or a resident you know would like to be honored at the event.

Please provide your name, email address, professional title, employer, and home (Golf Manor) address. The Mayor will personally thank you and give you a framed copy of the proclamation acknowledging your heroic service to the greater community. Please respond no later than July 5th.

For more information about about these topics and other things happening in the Village, visit our website at www.golfmanoroh.gov.

Happening Now In the Village

2021 Village Yard Sale and Clean-Up

Coordinated by WeThrive Golf Manor, the second annual Village of Golf Manor yard sale weekend is July 23– July 25. Unlike holding a private sale, there is no need to apply for a permit. Let us take care of the advertising too!

Additionally, a dumpster will be available in the Volunteer Park parking lot for residents around this time. Exact dates and rules regarding dumpster use are to follow.

Consider joining the unofficial, resident-moderated Golf Manor Facebook group: "Go Golf Manor Neighbors" to discuss the sale and all other things related to life in Golf Manor.

Road Project

The Vera/Short Elbrook/West Service Drive road projects have begun. Staging for construction, including lay out of the water main and storm sewers, started on June 21st. Saw cutting will start the week of June 28th. Water main installation will start the week of July 4th. Stay up-to-date on road project developments by visiting the project update page at: https://www.golfmanoroh.gov/road-construction-projects/.

4th of July Parade

The Village July 4th parade will return post-pandemic at its traditional time of 11 AM, Sunday, July 4, 2021. Step off will take place that Sunday at Bremont and Losantiville. "Gary," the FC Cincinnati mascot, will be front and center. Join our Grand Marshals, the Golf Manor First Responders. Residents who wish to walk, ride bikes or drive in the parade need only to show up at Canterbury and Englewood to get in the line -up.

